Selectmen’s Workshop
January 8, 2021

Attendance:
Selectmen: Scott Rice, Charyl Reardon, Gil Rand
Staff: Judy Welch
Public: Ken Chapman, Bill Waterhouse

Scott called workshop to order at 1:04pm.
Discussion was center around Town Meeting.

Ken does not feel it is safe to have a traditional Town Meeting. He addressed his areas of concerns and suggested
that the Board consider a virtual Town Meeting.

Judy reviewed HB1129 with the Board and noted that Warrant Articles can be voted on by ballot during the day and
can be mailed out with the absentee ballots,

Gil motioned to host Town Meeting virtually per HB1129. Charyl seconded the motion and the vote was
affirmative. '

The Board will make sure that this is well noticed.

At 1:34 p.m. a motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting and enter into non-public session pursuant to
RSA 91-A: 3,11 (a) (¢).
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